
 

 

28th January 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Donations for Year 1 Playground 
 

 
We are about to do some developments in the Year 1 outside area and would be very grateful if you had 

any of the following you could donate: 

 

1) Any old crockery 

2) Any old cooking utensils (eg. wooden spoons, spatulas) 

3) Any old pans 

4) Any wooden palettes 

5) Any empty big cable reels 

 

Please bring your donations either to the Year 1 teachers or to the school office. 

 

Many thanks in advance. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Leanne Eldridge, Chelsey Daley, Hayley Craven & Sian Rice 

Year 1 Teachers 


